CANVASS of the 2015 SCHOOL BOARD ELECTIONS

Friday, September 11, 2015 the 2015 School Board Elections were canvassed. Present for the canvass was Supervisors Denny Carpenter, Denny Stevenson and Joe Brock, Auditor Dennis Parrott and Deputy Auditor Tina Mulgrew.

There was no change in the outcome of the election as reported on election night, Tuesday September 8, 2015.

The Official results are posted in the on the Jasper County Website and recorded in the Auditor's Official Election records.

Dennis K. Parrott

Jasper County Auditor & Commissioner of Elections

September 11, 2015